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Annual Harvest Supper & Fundraiser 

Please mark your calendars for our annual 
Fundraiser Dinner on Friday evening: 

October 14th, starting at 6:30 PM 
Hillcrest Church, 

3785 13th Ave. SE 
Medicine Hat 

The meal will consist of Gleaners soup, buns, 
and pie for dessert. Join us for an informative 
and enjoyable evening and take this 
opportunity to help support our ongoing work. 
An RSVP is requested by either phoning one 
of the numbers listed or emailing the address 
shown at the bottom of this page. There is no 
charge for the meal. 
We hope to have guests from a mission in 
Burundi, whom we have partnered with, join 
us for the evening and share about their 
work. 

 
 

Shipment for Ukraine  
Six tons of the bagged vegetable soup mix 
left our facility this week destined for Ukraine 
before winter sets in. This food will be 
included in a shipping container with 
hundreds of winter coats. Although little is 
mentioned in the news anymore, there is still 
the ongoing conflict in Ukraine where 2 
million people are displaced from their 
homes. 

 
 

 

Many Hands 
As always at Prairie Gleaners, we are 
extremely grateful for those volunteers who 
give their time in so many ways. There is 
building and grounds maintenance, 
promotions, and the never ending (thank 
God) processing of produce. Thanks to John 
the tree planter, and another John the 
handyman for work on the interior expansion 
to our production room, and Helen the artist 
for the delightful paintings and signage in the 
front hallway. As well, our great display at the 
annual Medicine Hat Exhibition and 
Stampede involved many others. Thank you. 

 
Visitors from many Countries 

We are always thrilled to welcome visitors to 
our production plant when they are visiting 
our great city and province. The Medicine Hat 
chapter of the International Friendship Force 
has included Prairie Gleaners as one of their 
"places to see" when hosting international 
visitors. It's been a joy to meet folks from 
Australia, New Zealand, Japan, South Korea, 
a number of European countries and most of 
the States to our south. We have discovered 
that no matter where you are from or what 
your background is - we can all come 
together for a common cause and help make 
the world a better place.  

 
Mailing address:  
P.O Box 656, Medicine Hat, AB. T1A 7G6. 

The Prairie Gleaners accepts its mandate from 
Isaiah 58:10  - If you give food to the hungry and 
satisfy those who are in need, then the darkness 
around you will turn to the brightness of noon. 

We are a charitable not-for-profit society 
Registered Charity #  85950 4524 RR0001 

e-mail    info@prairiegleaners.com 
phone    403-580-9432 (admin office) 

   403-526-5240 (plant) www.prairiegleaners.com 
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